
All Saints Roman Catholic Church 

M a y  8,  2 0 2 2�

 

Rev. Gregory Passauer, Pastor 

Deacon Thomas McAraw 

Mrs. Lia Ghering, Parish Office 

 

Office/Rectory Phone: 

(814) 796-3023 

(814) 796-3025 - Fax 

Website: www.allsaintsrcc.org 

Parish Office Email: 

allsaint@allsaintsrcc.org 

 

Religious Education: 

Mrs. Maria Burkley 

(814) 969-2868 

Email: mariaburkley@allsaintsrcc.org 

 

Mass Times: 

Daily at 8:00 AM as scheduled 

  (See schedule on next page) 

Saturday Vigil at 4:30 PM 

Sunday at  9:00 AM  

Holy Days at  8:00 AM and     

7:00 PM  

 

Confessions: 

Saturday 3:30—4:00 PM  

or by appointment 

 

Office Hours: 

9:00 AM to 1:00 PM 

Mon., Tues., Thurs., Fri. 

 

Parish Registration Forms are 

available on the bulletin board in the 

gathering space or on the website. 

 

Bulletin deadline: 

10:00 AM Mondays, in writing, please. 

myParishapp.com  �

DOWNLOAD �

TODAY!�

�

11264 Route 97 N, Waterford, PA 16441�
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  ALL SAINTS PARISH                                                � WATERFORD, PA�

REFLECT ON TODAY’S  READINGS �
�

FIRST READING   ACTS 13:14, 43�52; �

We hear today how Paul and Barnabas were met with �

resistance and hostility in Pisidian Antioch on their first �

missionary journey. How do you not get discouraged when 

your spiritual journey is difficult?�
�

SECOND READING   REV 7:9, 14�17�

During John’s vision of heaven, he often has “one of the �

elders” teach him about the vision he is seeing. Who has 

been a good spiritual guide for you?�
�

GOSPEL READING   JN 10:27�30�

Jesus speaks of an unbreakable solidarity between him and 

those who follow him (“my sheep”). In what ways do you 

experience this unity with Jesus already in your faith?�

The WEEKLY collection for May 1, 2022�

was $1,853.00 from envelopes and $1,882.00 from online 

giving for a total of $3,735.00. Thank you for your support.�

�

THANK YOU FROM THE PRIESTS�

Last weekend, our parish took a second �

collection to support our retired diocesan 

priest fund.  Despite these difficult economic 

times we appreciate your generous response 

to share in the care of those faithful priests 

who have ministered to your spiritual needs. 

Your priests truly appreciate your support. �

If you would like to add your support to this collection you 

may still return the special collection envelope for Good 

Shepherd in upcoming collections or mail to the Parish �

Office. You may also send to Office of Finance for the �

Diocese of Erie, please make notation for Good Shepherd 

Collection on the check or envelope.  The Catholic �

Foundation of the Diocese of Erie has an Endowment for 

Clergy Health and Welfare if you would like to remember �

a special priest with a gift or bequest to this Diocesan �

Endowment to benefit our priests.  �

�

INTERNATIONAL NEEDS COLLECTION NEXT 

WEEKEND. SEE LETTER FROM THE BISHOP.�

�

WeShare Online Giving UPDATE�

WeShare has upgraded their giving platform and All Saints 

Parish is in the process of updating our information and 

giving opportunities. Things now look very different when 

you log in to WeShare or access it from our parish website 

or the MyParish App. For those who have recurring �

transactions already in place the updates should be seam-

less. For those who make one�time contributions, we ask 

for your patience as we make our updates and learn new 

ways of providing access to Diocesan second collections.�

Mothers Day Carnations provided by People for Life �

are available after Mass this weekend. The All Saints �

Ladies Society has purchased carnations to hand out to 

the mothers of the parish! You may also help celebrate 

Mother’s Day by selecting some beautiful carnations for 

that special mom in your life. Your donation of $2 per 

carnation will help support pro�life educational �

programs and activities right here in northwestern PA.�
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FOURTH SUNDAY OF EASTER� MAY 8, 2022�

     �

�

�

Maria Burkley�(814)969�2868 (call or text)�

Email: mariaburkley@allsaintsrcc.org�

�

Religious Education Classes have ended for the �

2021�22 year. Stay turned for activities over the �

summer months!�

�

Children’s Liturgy of the Word will �

continue in the month of May at the �

9:00 AM Mass. All children are �

welcome to join us.�

�

A Family Perspective�

Today’s gospel reminds us to be shepherds for our children 

who depend on us to be their guides and role models. 

Where are we leading them? When they “hear our voice” 

what message do they hear? �

�

Child Protection and Creating Safe Environments�

Bullying:�The Centers for Disease Control and Department 

of Education define bullying as: any unwanted aggressive 

behavior(s) by another youth or group of youths, who are 

not siblings or current dating partners, that involves an �

observed or perceived power imbalance and is repeated 

multiple times or is highly likely to be repeated. 20% of 

students ages 12�18 experienced bullying nationwide. �

19% of students in grades 9�12 report being bullied on 

school property. When adults respond quickly to bullying 

behavior, they send the message that it is not acceptable. 

There are ways parents can make a positive difference. �

Parents should educate themselves on the signs that a child 

has been bullied or is a bully. They should keep the lines �

of communication open with their child and model for their 

child how to treat others. Parents can encourage their child 

to be inclusive by welcoming others to join their activities 

and groups. For more information on how to prevent bully-

ing in your community visit�www.stopbullying.gov.�  For 

additional resources visit�www.eriercd.org/childprotection/� �

 

 

 

 

Congratulations and blessings to  

Luka Daniel Rial 

son of Chris and Nicole (Rodrigues) Rial 

who was baptized 

at All Saints Parish on May 7th!  

  THIS WEEK IN OUR PARISH: 

   Sunday, 5/08         9:00 AM Mass—Children’s Liturgy during Mass  

   Tuesday, 5/10       6:00 PM Ladies Society Work Meeting 

   Wednesday, 5/11       NO morning Mass  

   Saturday, 5/14       4:30 PM Mass 

Readings for next Sunday, May 15, 2022�

�

ACTS 14:21�27; PS145:8�13; REV 21:1�5; JN 13:31�35�

Only 2 weeks until “Spring in the Country” 

Luncheon and Gift Auction on Sunday, 

May 22! Doors open at 12:30 PM. Event is 

from 1:00 PM to 4:00 PM. Gift Auction �

(also known as “Chinese Auction”) with an 

awesome array of gift baskets and gift cards 

donated by many businesses and generous 

parishioners, a baked goods silent auction, a 50�50 drawing, 

and more! The luncheon prepared by our Ladies Society with 

the help of Chef Dan McAraw will include chicken salad and 

croissant, fruit cup, cup cakes, and beverages. Bring your 

family members, friends and neighbors for an enjoyable �

afternoon. Tickets are $9.00 and are being sold before and 

after Mass. Proceeds will be put toward much needed new 

landscaping for the front of the church.�

�

VOLUNTEERS are needed to help set up for the event on 

Sat. May 21st, and to help run the event on May 22nd. �

Men, women, teens, those who need service hours, are all 

welcome. Join us on Tues. May 10th at 6 PM in the social 

hall as we put together gift baskets for the auction or call the 

parish office, mornings, to put your name in as a volunteer. �

BABY BOTTLE FUNDRAISER�

�

Our Knights of Columbus council has joined all the other �

councils in Erie and Crawford Counties to conduct a Baby �

Bottle fundraising drive to benefit the Women’s Care Center �

of Erie’s goal of purchasing a mobile ultrasound van. This �

medically equipped vehicle will visit rural areas, as well as 

our five local universities to provide valuable lifesaving �

services. We are focusing on helping to raise $250,000 to �

purchase a mobile ultrasound van. If the K of C along with 

other entities is able to achieve this goal, the K of C Supreme 

council in Connecticut will pay the entire cost of the mobile 

ultrasound machine, amounting to about $45,000.�

Baby Bottles will be distributed as you leave church on �

Mother’s Day. If you are financially able, we ask that you fill 

them with change, currency, or checks payable to “Ultrasound 

Fund,” and return them on Father’s Day. All proceeds will go 

to the purchase of the mobile ultrasound van.�

It is with great honor that All Saints 

Parish was awarded the Sonnenburg 

Award at the annual Erie County 

CROP Walk luncheon. This award is 

given to the group with the most �

Participants. Many thanks to Maria 

Burkley, the catechists, Rel Ed �

Students and their families. Thank you also to the All Saints 

Ladies Society for their participation, Fr. Greg and Deacon 

Tom for their guidance, and Pam McAraw for her photog-

raphy at our walk. Lisa Chludzinski, Val Rose, and I proudly  

represented our parish at the luncheon. Save the date for �

September 25, 2022, for the annual CROP Walk.�

Be Blessed! Cindy First, Parish Coordinator�
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Contact Tim Weir 
to place an ad today! 
tweir@4LPi.com or 
(800) 477-4574 x6568

1010 Rt. 19N • P.O. Box 360
Waterford, PA16441

(814) 796-2666 
www.humesforcars.com

RUSSELL C. SCHMIDT 
& SON

FUNERAL HOME, INC.
Dennis D. Schmidt-President, Supervisor

Pre-Arrangements Available
5000 Wattsburg Road, 

Erie, Pennsylvania 16504
(814) 824-5000

www.SchmidtFuneralHomeErie.com

Office Hours by Appointment

KEISER FAMILY EYE CARE, P.C.

LISA R. KEISER, O.D.
“Clearly, You’ll See The Difference!”
503 High St. • Waterford, PA 16441

www.keisereyecare.com

(814) 796-1133

Licensed Plumber #151

9675 Peach Street
Waterford, PA 16441

Brian A. Dwyer, Owner
Office	 (814) 866-7511
	 (814) 679-4108
Fax	 (814) 679-4110
Cell	 (814) 434-0829
Email	 djd55@aol.com
www.dwyerplumbingcoinc.com

• Land Clearing
• Site Development
• New Construction
• Sewer & Water Lines
• Storm Sewer Systems
• Septic Systems
• Plumbing Repairs & Remodel

163 East 10th Street
Erie, Pennsylvania 16501

MARTY KERR
(814) 453-4488

So we fix our eyes not on what is 
seen, but on what is unseen, since 

what is seen is temporary, 
but what is unseen is eternal.

	 Corinthians 4:18

In memory of Robbie Heard (1988-2009)


